ParentSquare

The Great Neck Public Schools invites you to join us on ParentSquare. We are very
excited to bring this unified platform for communication to our school district.
ParentSquare provides an effective, efficient way for administrators, principals,
teachers, staff and parents to communicate.

By signing up for ParentSquare, you will have the ability to customize both the method
by which you receive notifications (email, text, app notification, or any combination of
those) and the time at which they are delivered (instantly or a digest at the end of the
day).

If you have any problems signing up, please contact our Parent Support team at

parentsupport@greatneck.k12.ny.us.

Helpful Links:
ParentSquare Overview for Parents (English)
ParentSquare Overview for Parents (Spanish)

Getting Started Guide (English)
Getting Started Guide (Spanish)

Tips for Parents & Guardians (English)
Tips for Parents & Guardians (Spanish)



mailto:parentsupport@greatneck.k12.ny.us
https://vimeo.com/362598038
https://vimeo.com/389300053/5d542ce9c0
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_sxhe9Cxje3bWFehwh29RuVSc4qi4vVk/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xqAL8s7qiZSH6vaYsBi7mk_Ip7vmToNL/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zfw_aurnTbodKSX3TV0vjBITIEaTJ0uQ/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MU7uxlSjV8hhFLQ9iPLYivhDgg0QvwoA/view

